From: Gerard Brett
Sent: 03 December 2019 12:44
To: Planning

ce: Louise Brer [

Subject: URGENT Application Number 2019/5106/T
URGENT ISSUE WITH APPLICATION NUMBER 2019/5106/T
Good day,

This is an urgent appeal not to commence with the cutting down of the tree at 174 Camden
Rod, NW1 9HJ.

1 was unable to lodge an appeal as | recently was made redundant from my company
Assembly Global Networks and all communication for Council notifications were set up

to: _which I no longer receive.

Therefore I was unaware from both Camden council and also from the Freeholder of the
property, neighbours or even Rachel Jones of the application.

There are numerous reasons why I, along with my family don’t wish for this to take place any
time soon.

1. There are already 5 months of works on the top. Floor flat and this is causing huge distress
to my family. Whilst this is somewhat a separate matter I will be in touch as there arc no
party wall surveyors and or appropriate logistical works undertaken. Additional works are
completely unnecessary at this time.

2. The tree is part of the front garden which is shared between 4 flats (2 of whom are living
abroad)

3. The tree providers cover from the main road

4. We are looking to sell our property due to hectic property situation with neighbours
making changes sporadically. The last thing we need is an eye sore of the main road when
trying to sell the flat.

5. The application. Made by Rachel Jones is clearly part of a personal strategy as she is also
selling her flat and has been so for many months now. I notice that the application includes
the term ‘shade ° clearly this is a personal request to provide more light to her basement flat.
6. The frecholder of the property, Janc (Rachel’s sister) hasn’t consulted us on any of this

7. Nor has Rachel Jones

kindly help on this matter urgently, it’s not a considered application and needs more time
with shared communication and property accountability.

Thanks
Gerard



